
Workshop for 

Families of Children 

with Special Needs 
 

Thursday, April 15, 2010 

4:30 PM – 6:00 PM 

William & Mary Law School, Room 124 

Parents Engaged for Learning Equality (PELE) will 
host a free workshop for families of children who 
have special needs.  

The workshop will include presentations by law 
students involved in the Law School's Special 
Education Advocacy Clinic.  

The workshop will address: parental roles in the 
IEP process, standards of learning and VGLA, 
behavior intervention plans, placement, restraint 
and least restrictive environments, extended 
school year services, and available resources for 
parents.  

Free and all are welcome. 

 

Free 

All are welcome 

Questions? 

Contact the Special 

Education Advocacy Clinic, 

William & Mary Law School 

pele@wm.edu 

(757)221-5735 

 

 

William & Mary Law School 
613 South Henry Street 
Williamsburg, Virginia 
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